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UPCOMING EXTENSION EVENTS:

2/5 & 2/6
FARM AND RANCH DAYS, RIVERTON

2/20
SOUTHWEST WYOMING AG DAYS, EVANSTON

2/25, 3/4 & 3/11
UWE SHEEP TASK FORCE PREDATOR MANAGEMNT
WEBINAR SERIES, ONLINE

3/5, 3/11 & 3/12
IN-PERSON PRIVATE APPLICATOR PESTICIDE
CERTIFICATION, PINEDALE, FARSON, KEMMERER &
EVANSTON

Southwest WY Ag Days
and RMAL program
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SW WYOMING AG DAYS

Join UW Extension in Evanston for a newly named program featuring presentations from
several educators on a variety of ag and range topics. This is a free event that includes
lunch as well as a trade show and education booths. RSVP at the contact above. 

Following this event there will be a separate seminar from the Ranch Management and
Ag Leadership program with a panel discussion from technical service providers and
experienced ranchers on energy industry and ranching. Use the QR code above to
register for this event. The RMAL program is $25 and includes a sit down dinner.
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UWE SHEEP PREDATOR WEBINAR
SERIES

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
SUBLETTE COUNTY HAY

QUALITY SURVEY DATABASE
The Sublette County Extension Office is
seeking hay test results from producers
willing to send in data from homegrown
hay they have had tested for nutrients.
These will remain 100% anonymous and
help us understand hay quality and
changes in the area to better inform
producers. This will become part of a
dataset to benefit ranchers seeking to
understand their hay quality. If you are
interested, email dmongto8@uwyo.edu
or call the office at (307) 367-4380.
Thanks!

The UWE Sheep Task Force will be hosting a
series of webinars focused on sheep predation
prevention and management on February 25th,
March 4th and March 11th. These will cover the use
of donkeys, guard dogs, and economics and
available government services. These webinars
will take place at 6:00 on these dates via Zoom
and are open to everyone and completely free.
Click the coyote to view the registration page. 
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https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rdfN-V2CAUaOnKMl4C1S2hXWXrIPe-JGnzC64bLTXe1UOFYzNjZHQVJRMDJRUTNSMVU3VkdLVzRNSy4u&route=shorturl


Issued in furtherance of extension work, acts of May 8 and June 30, 1914, in cooperation with the U.S. Department of Agriculture. Kelly
Crane, Director, University of Wyoming Extension, College of Agriculture and Natural Resources, University of Wyoming Extension,

University of Wyoming, Laramie, Wyoming 82071.
The University of Wyoming is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution.

PESTICIDE SAFETY EDUCATION FOR PRIVATE
APPLICATORS 

UW Extension will be holding four trainings in SW Wyoming for those
looking to recertify or become certified to purchase restricted use pesticides
for private use. This course is a free three hour video program given in
person at the locations below. This will include an application with ten basic
questions from the video that must be completed with 80% correct or better
to receive your private applicator license to purchase restricted chemicals
from weed and pest and elsewhere. This is the easiest way to complete
certification. Please RSVP at the contact info below.
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